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Treasurer’s  report 

Here are the accounts for the financial year  



Here is the examiner’s statement. 

 

The bank balance at the last committee meeting on 14th July was £1824.75. 

At this date the programmes had been purchased and most advertiser’s money had been 
received.  

Sheila Jones,  24th July 2025 


